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Dear Families 
In this, our final newsletter of the year, I would 
like to wish everyone a peaceful and happy 
summer holiday. 
 
Thank you for all your amazing support over 
this year, we really could not have achieved all 
that we have without your fantastic help. We 
all look forward to welcoming our wonderful 
children back to school in September and 
greeting our new starters on Tuesday 5th 
September. 
 

Bees Class News 
Bees have been experimenting with sensory 
paint. They used essence added to paint so 
they could smell the paint as well as see the 
marks they were making. We used orange, 
lemon vanilla and mint.  

 

 

 

Dover Class News 

This year Dover class, have transformed 
the old chicken coop with some planters 
and cover crops. They've harvested and 
prepared rhubarb with biscuits, observed 
the changes from seed, including growth 
of fruit. We'll be sowing and harvesting 
more crops in the new academic year to 
build Our World knowledge! 
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Castle School memories 2022-23 

Here are a few memories from our school 
year.  

 

  



 

 

 

Summer Holiday Clubs  

Please find attached a copy of ‘Hello 
Summer” from City Council’s City Events 
page (link below).  

Summer events - Cambridge City Council 



  

 

  Best wishes  
Charlotte  
Charlotte Whysall –  

Headteacher 


